
I*l Department of Justice Ministers de la JusticeCanada Canada

Ottawa, Canada
K1A OHS

January 15, 1998

Mr. Allan Greenberg

Houdini Magic

Montreal, Québec

Dear Allan:

On behalf of the Department of Justice, Policy Sector employees, I

would like to take this opportunity to thank you very much for

making our Children’s Holiday Party a truly ‘magical’ one.

The children (young and old) were enchanted by your magic show

and we hopefully in the future we will have the pleasure of

obtaining your professional services once again.

Susie Nantel

Committee Liaison Officer
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